
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Firstly, a hug thank you for supporting our recent Christmas events. The KS1 Nativity was lovely to watch 
and the KS2 carols by candlelight was a lovely festive evening. We also had our first Christmas fair which 
was a huge success: we raised £1200 for the school so thank you for all of your support. 
 
Next week we have our Christmas pantomime and Christmas lunch which we are looking forward to and our 
last day of term will be Thursday 19th December and we will finish at normal time. 
 
I would finally like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a lovely New Year. 
 

Values Cup 
 

I would like to congratulate Malachi and Savannah for being awarded the values cup. They have shown our 
value of trust. 

 
 

Swimming Term 3 
Swimming will start for Otter Class (Year 4) from Friday 10th January. Children will need to come into 

school in their PE kits with their costumes on under their clothes.  
 

PE Days Term 3 
 

Monday – Owl Class (R/Y1), Hedgehog Class (Y1/2), Badger Class (Y5) and Deer Class (Y6) 
Tuesday – Badger Class (Y5) and Deer Class (Y6) 
Wednesday – Otter Class (Y4) and Fox Class (Y3) 

Thursday – Fox class (Y3) and Hedgehog Class (Y1/2) 
Friday – Otter Class (Y4) Swimming  

 
Pantomime 

We are very excited that our yearly trip to the pantomime is drawing closer. We will be going to the 
Pantomime on Wednesday 18th December. The children will have lunch in school and then we will be leaving 

on the coach to go to the theatre.  
 

If you have chosen not to send your child on this trip, they will need to be collected promptly from the 
school office at 12:30pm on the day.  

 
All children will be expected to be in school in the morning.  

 
For those children going on the trip, we ask that the children bring a small plastic bag with a disposable 

drink (not fizzy or energy) and a snack for the interval. The snack can be a small amount of sweets if you 
wish. However, the snack does need to be filling, as the children will not be getting home until 5:40pm.  

 
When we return to school, we will bring the children back to the school building and the school gate will be 
opened to the playground.  The children will be dismissed from their classrooms. No child will be allowed to 

walk home alone. School uniform must be work by all children please.
 
 



 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

We will be serving a scrumptious Christmas dinner on Tuesday 17th December.  
 
 
Upcoming TD Days 
Friday 20th December 
Monday 24th February 
Tuesday 25th February  
 
 
Key dates 

 Tuesday 17th December – Christmas Dinner  
 Wednesday 18th December – Pantomime  
 Thursday 19th December – Last day of term 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs Johnson 


